

Penshurst Primary School

Winthorpe Road First Lane Hessle East Yorkshire HU13 9EX Tel: 01482 648808 Email: ppsoffice@hessleacademy.com

Hessle High School & Sixth Form College

Tranby House Heads Lane Hessle East Yorkshire HU13 OJQ Tel: 01482 648604

Email: hhsoffice@hessleacademy.com Website: www.thehessleacademy.co.uk

29 April 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

SATs breakfast is back!

Each year during SATs week, we treat your children to breakfast in the morning to enjoy, socialise and energise before the tests. We will provide cereals, pastries and cereal bars for them and we will also cater for any allergies.

It will begin at 8am every day on the week commencing 9 May - including the Friday when the tests will be completed.

Entrance is via Winthorpe Road, through the main office.

We look forward to seeing them there.

Kind Regards

Mr Key, Miss Dunwell, Miss Hatfield and Mrs Kay























